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Friday 29th November 2019. 
Dear Parents, 

 
Event: End of World War Two topic party 
 
Date: Monday December 9th  
 
Times: 1.30pm onwards in the Year 5 classrooms 
 
Cost: £1.00 donation toward food ingredients. 
 
To celebrate the end of our fantastic topic of World War Two, we would like to hold an end of topic party. We 
are keen for the children to experience a street party style celebration, with food and drink similar to what may 
have been made from rationed foods. We invite the children to dress up for the occasion, wearing blouses and 
shirts or anything they feel would be appropriate for the occasion. We will be making party hats, flags and 
bunting in class to help make the occasion and classroom feel authentic. Whilst we will eat in one classroom, 
the parallel class will be set up for games and 1940s fun!  
 
We hope you will agree that this will be a great way to end a fantastic first term and something the children will 
remember for a long time.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Fowler and Mrs Thomas 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
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